MEETING MINUTES SAFETY COMMITEE

DATE:

May 18, 2019

TIME:

9:00 A.M.

LOCATION:

Town Hall – Selectman's Office

The meeting of the Safety Committee was called to order at approximately 9:15 a.m.on May 18, 2017. Present for the meeting were Road Agent Dean STEVENSON, Fire Chief Dee FORD, Town Clerk Shelly HENRY and Selectman Robert Dupuis

The Fire Department is going to have a blood borne pathogen class for Town employees. Chief FORD will have a date for us.

A discussion was held about obtaining needle boxes for the police cruiser and other town vehicles and property.

Dean STEVENSON spoke about safety issues in the use of chain saws.

Chief FORD advised that the Fire Department will sponsor a training course in the proper use of a chain saw for both Fire Department and Highway Department employees.

Chief FORD asked about having a knox box for the Town Hall.

Chief Ford and Shelly HENRY spoke about the door of the electrical room in the lower level of the Town Hall.

Road Agent STEVENSON spoke about getting ID cards for Town employees.

Next meeting will be August 10, 2017 9:00 a.m. at the Town Hall - A walk through of town owned property will be done at the next meeting.

Meeting adjourned at 9:55 a.m.

Submitted by

Robert C. Dupuis Jr.

Selectman